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Re-sheeting of Roads 

Underboring Has Commenced 

The Community Water Scheme to provide water security and reduce the dependency on 

potable water for our parks and Town Oval has commenced. Underboring (drilling to install 

pipework underneath roads and rail) has begun at 4 locations within Pingelly. These are: 

underneath Park Street near the school; Quartz and Paragon Street junction; the railway 

line and Parade Street next to the Town Hall.  The Community Water Scheme will replace 

the existing portable water and replace it with a mixture of dam and bore water, ensuring a 

decrease of water wastage and costs for the future. This project is possible after acquiring a 

grant through the Water Corporation for $97,365 earlier in the financial year. 

The Shire of Pingelly 2022 Council Awards are now 
open! Do you know a club or individual who makes a 
valuable contribution to Pingelly? Now's your chance 
to recognise them.  

This year we see the changes and additions to our cat-
egories after consulting with the  public earlier in the 
year. The Council Awards now consist of four   catego-
ries:  

− Community Service 

− Volunteer of the Year 

− Senior of the Year 

− Youth of the Year 

The nomination form has also been altered to ensure the process is easier to nominate your 
most commendable choice. Simply provide your details on the form for the Shire to contact 
you.  

Find the nomination form on the Shire Website or collect a hard copy from the Shire Office. 
Council Awards close on Friday, 25 November 2022. This form is also included in this copy of 
the Pingelly Times.  

Council Awards Nominations Now Open 

Re-sheeting of roads are currently underway, with Jingaring Road being in the middle of         
competition. The Shire of Pingelly requests for road users to please be mindful of works 
being carried out in the area. Please travel responsibly and follow all road signs.  
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause on your commute. 


